
 
 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR to all of you 

from everyone at The Whitley!   

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

We would all like to congratulate Mrs Bruce on getting married during the Christmas 

break – she is now called Mrs Gray and we wish her and her husband all the best for 

a very happy future together!! 

 

CANCER RESEARCH 

We raised a fantastic £474.00 for Cancer Research with our Christmas 

performance collections – thank you so much!  

 

YEAR 3 CHRISTMAS MARKET 

Also a big thank you to all Year 3 parents who went to their Christmas Fair – they 

made over £200.00! 
 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please can you make sure the children bring their water bottles to school every day 

and that they are LABELLED – it is so important that we drink lots of water during 

the day to keep our bodies healthy. Also please remember the children are only 

meant to have water in their bottles – NOT JUICE 

 

PE KITS 

Please can you ensure the children have a PE kit in school (clearly labelled), 

in a bag on their peg.  

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 19th January – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 26th January – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 2nd February – Out of School Achievements 
 

Sally Hobson 
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